
No: MYL/ICRI/AGR/SRT/2020-21/1      28.04.2021 

 

CORRIGENDUM 

Sub: Postponement of walk in Interview for selection of Junior Research Fellow under    

'Collaborative Research Project on lntegrating GIS based soil fertility assessment of cardamom 

tract and app based fertilizer recommendation for climate resilient cardamom cultivation' at 

ICRI, Spices Board, Myladumpara on 30.04.2021.  

Ref: Notification dated  23.04.2021 

 

In continuation of the notification cited above, it is hereby informed that taking into account the 

prevailing conditions due to COVID-19 pandemic and the protocols in place for containment of the 

same, the proposed walk in interview for selection of Junior Research Fellow under 'Collaborative 

Research Project on integrating GIS based soil fertility assessment of cardamom tract and app based 

fertilizer recommendation for climate resilient cardamom cultivation' has been postponed.  

The revised date will be informed through Spices Board’s website/ newspapers. Candidates are 

advised to check opportunities/notices in Board’s website www.indianspices.com for updates and not 

to rely on information from 3rd party websites. 
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